
 

 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                      Thursday, 7th October 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Covid 19 – Additional Measures Y11 

 
As you will be aware from our earlier message, we have had a small increase in the number of positive 
COVID 19 cases at Tarleton and, as such, have introduced a number of additional measures to reduce the 
spread of the virus within school. A number of the positive cases have been within year 11 so we are asking 
all year 11 students to take an additional LFT test in school tomorrow, Friday 8th October. 
 
We will be using the consent form you previously provided. If this has changed, can you please contact us 
by 4pm today on enquires@tarletonacademy.org  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

V. Hill 

Mrs V. Hill 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


